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Outdoor Hose Connections 

Below freezing temps are now a part of the forecast.  To prevent frozen 
pipes and interior water damage, PLEASE DISCONNECT YOUR OUTDOOR 

HOSES. 

 

It's Time For the Unclaimed Boat Auction  
Details and instructions for the auction of four unclaimed boats are attached 

to this email in pdf format.  Sealed bids will be taken until Friday, Nov. 8 at 

5:00pm.  If you have difficulty opening/viewing the attached document, 

please contact the office and a printed copy can be provided.  Happy 
bidding! 

 

Reports Continue to Come in to the Office About Dogs 

Sorry to have to include this in another News to Use.  Please be a 

considerate, responsible and law-abiding dog owner and neighbor.   All dogs 
must be on a leash if they are outside of your property.  In addition, all dog 

owners are expected to pick up after their pet.  Thank you to the large 

majority of LSV dog owners who abide by the law and are considerate of 

their neighbors.   
 

Stay Informed - Visit the Website 

The LSV website is a great source of information for all homeowners and 

residents.  Everything from the history of the lakes, to pictures of life at the 
Village in the 70's and 80's, to answers to many questions in the Covenants, 

Conditions and Restrictions (CCRs), Rules and Regs, Policies and Procedures, 

to monthly meeting minutes and financial reports, to the 5 year Capital plan 

and much more.  There is also a password protected, voluntary homeowner 

directory.  If you would like to be included, please contact the office.  The 
HOA board works hard to keep the website up-to-date and user friendly.  If 

you have updates or input to share, please call or email the office.  The 

website is for you. 

 
Lexington Trick or Treat Rescheduled to Saturday Afternoon 

Due to concerns about safety, mainly because of the crazy weather, the 

LFUCG has re-scheduled trick or treating for Saturday afternoon from 3 - 

5pm.  It's going to be tough having that candy in the house for an extra 2 
days! 

 

Time Change on Saturday Night 

Remember to set your clocks back 1 hour on Saturday night.  If you have 
lights on timers, you'll need to adjust them too.  Enjoy that extra hour of 

sleep. 



 

As always, contact the Property Management office with any requests, 

suggestions, concerns or ideas you may have.  And remember, the office is 

closed on Wednesdays. 
 

Happy Halloween Everyone! Be careful out there. And please, disconnect 

your outdoor hoses!   
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